
N E W S L E T T E R
WHY?

Why did we decide to create a monthly
newsletter? Well, for a few reasons. 

1) To have a way to notify our customers
of new products, like our pork snack

sticks! 2) To share a monthly recipe, with
ingredients that can be purchased at our
store. 3) So you can learn more about us

and what we do.  

APRIL 2024

RECIPE OF
THE MONTH
Our April recipe of the month is Julie’s
“Make Ahead Bacon Mashed Potatoes.” 
Find the recipe on our website:
wpmeatco.com, in the recipes section. 
The bacon bits used in the recipe can be
purchased in our store. 

MEAT THE TEAM
Every month, we are going to introduce

you to a member of our team. 
Julie Ellison is from Norris City. She has
worked at the processing plant for 20
years. She is the niece of the original

owners that built the plant in the ‘70’s
and previously owned a processing plant
in Norris City. Which was located next to

Mimmos Restaurant.  



N E W S L E T T E R
WHATS NEW?

The Norris City Chamber of Commerce is
hosting a farmers market on Thursdays
from 5:00-7:00, beginning May 2nd. We
are going to attempt to be there every

week. We will post to Facebook if we will
be there. If you would like to place an
order to pick up at the market, please

call us before noon on Thursdays. 

APRIL 2024

FARM FRESH EGGS 
Don’t forget we have farm fresh eggs! 

We will have a couple of BIG
ANNOUNCEMENTS in a few weeks! 

A couple of ‘majorly’ new products will
be here in May!

FOLLOW US 
Did you know that we have 

a TikTok account? The best way to 
stay in-the-know about our sales, products, 

last minute appointment openings, and more, 
is to follow us on TikTok and Facebook.. 

If you would like to ensure you never miss a
newsletter, please request to be added to our

email list, by emailing us at
info@wpmeatco.com.

421 Brockett St, Enfield, IL 62835
618-963-2813       wpmeatco.com 

info@wpmeatco.com
Open 7am-7pm Monday-Friday


